

REPLY TO: Nicholas Daube ndaube@woodwardandcompany.com

ASSISTANT: Tyra Shupe

tshupe@woodwardandcompany.com

File # 6379

September 10, 2025

Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319, 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Acting Registrar

Dear Registrar,

Re: Application to review 5-year Gas Supply Plan

Board File No: EB-2025-0065

Further to Procedural Order #1 and Acting Registrar Murray's letter dated September 5, on behalf of Ginoogaming First Nation I am requesting 30 minutes for the upcoming technical conference. My intention is to direct the entirety of my client's allocated time to exploring matters related to Issue #2 and the 5-year plan's consistency with public policy objectives and requirements.

I expect my questions will relate mostly or entirely to the themes and information discussed in 1-GFN-2, 2-GFN-3, and 2-GFN-4, with a focus on the latter two.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Yours sincerely, WOODWARD & CO. LAWYERS LLP

Nicholas Daube





^Denotes a ULC



